
 
 
 

 
 
 
DATE 9/17/2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Reference: Water Main Shutdown  
   
 
Dear Customer: 
 
In our continuing efforts to provide excellence in service to our customers, Golden  
State Water Company will be upgrading the distribution system that will require 
the interruption of service on, Thursday 01st of October from 10:00PM to 4:00AM 
Friday October 2nd. 
 
Golden State Water Company appreciates your cooperation and patience during 
this project.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the project, please feel free to call GSWC 
(800) 999-4033. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
GOLDEN STATE WATER COMPANY 
 
 
 


